
From: Rob Lane LANE@RPA.ORG
Subject: FW: Thank you

Date: October 16, 2010 at 9:00 PM
To: Arch329@aol.com, Jason Montgomery jason@truongmontgomery.com, Darius Sollohub (sollohub@njit.edu) sollohub@njit.edu,

Colin Cathcart c.cathcart@kisscathcart.com

No surprise for me that she thought you did a great job.
 
Don’t worry - I won’t ask you again with out getting you all some kind of honorarium. I’ve already
discussed it with them.
 
Thanks again.  You guys are great.
 
Rob
 

From: Zezula, Ms. Tiffany B. [mailto:tzezula@law.pace.edu] 
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2010 9:17 PM
To: Rob Lane
Subject: Thank you
	
	Just	wanted	to	thank	you	again	for	a	great	day.	You	and	your	team	did	an	amazing	job.	The
facilitators	truly	brought	to	life	the	affordable	housing	projects	that	could	be	possible	in	our
par>cipant’s	communi>es.	Please	pass	along	our	thanks	to	all	the	facilitators.	We	look	forward	to
con>nuing	our	work	with	you	and	your	team	on	future	LULAs.	Have	a	great	weekend.
	
Tiffany
	
Tiffany	Zezula
Managing	Director,	Land	Use	Law	Center
Managing	Director,	Kheel	Center	on	the	Resolution	of	Environmental	Interest	Disputes
Pace	University	School	of	Law
78	North	Broadway
White	Plains,	NY	10603
Phone:	914-422-4034
Fax:	914-422-4011
Email:	tzezula@law.pace.edu
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